

2020-03-26 Docs Project Meeting

Date

26 Mar 2020

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur](#) (she/her)
- [Abirami Thangavel](#)
- [Darien Hirotsu](#)

Agenda

- Review action items from [2020-03-19 Docs Project Meeting](#)
- Patch 351: <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/c/tungstenfabric/docs/+/351>

Minutes

- All action items are Casey's, who's not feeling well so he's not on the call today
- Patch 351
 - <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/c/tungstenfabric/docs/+/351>
 - More updates to review!
- General touching base
 - We feel this could all be going a lot better
 - Not a lot of time to work on the MVP
 - Not a lot of activity on the mailing list
 - Do we need to put things on hold? Or...?
 - Doesn't help that COVID-19 isn't helping at all
 - Going to keep an eye on things, see how this goes

Action items

